
Date: November 21, 2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Contract Extension - MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services Managed Services Provider
Contract (ACRO) to 03/28/2025

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has extended the following
contract (CTR060284) for MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services Managed Services Provider until
March 28, 2025.

Eligible Agencies will continue regular business under the current ACRO contract during the transition to
the new contract until they go live with Knowledge Services onMarch 29, 2025.

Please contact Amber Whitney for ACRO-related questions or Simon Alvarez for Knowledge
Services-related questions at amber.whitney@azdoa.gov or simon.alvarez@azdoa.gov


